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IN FINANCIAL PLANNING
James E. Pearman Named “Super CPA” by Virginia Business Magazine

ROANOKE, Va. (Nov. 2, 2011) - Partners in Financial Planning, LLC is pleased to announce that James E.
Pearman, CPA/PFS, CFP®, has been recognized as a 2011 Virginia “Super CPA” in the personal financial

planning category by Virginia Business magazine.

Pearman is a 1970 honors graduate in accounting from Virginia Tech. He received his Certified
Public Accountant (CPA) designation in 1972. His experience includes four years with Peat, Marwick,
Mitchell CPAs (now KPMG Peat Marwick) and sixteen years as a banking executive with both large and
small banking organizations. Pearman has been providing personal financial planning services since

1990.

For the 11th consecutive year, Virginia Business magazine has joined forces with the 10,000-
member Virginia Society of Certified Public Accountants (VSCPA) to honor the top CPAs in Virginia with
the “Super CPA” awards. This public awareness program recognizes extraordinary CPAs for their

important contributions to the profession and the Commonwealth.

The “Super CPA” winners, selected in 12 categories, are nominated by their VSCPA peers and are

profiled in the November issue of Virginia Business.

Partners in Financial Planning, LLC is a fee-only financial planning firm located at 421 S. College
Ave in Salem, Va., serving clients in the Roanoke Valley and throughout the U.S. The firm provides
financial planning services and counsel to individuals, families, and small business owners in the areas of
investments, education, cash flow, tax, insurance, retirement, and estate planning as well as tax
preparation. For more information, contact James Pearman at 540-444-2930 or visit

www.partnersinfinancialplanning.com.

For more information about the “Super CPA” List and to view a full list of the winners, visit

www.virginiabusiness.com.
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